NOV 0 5 1984

Docket No. 50-271

Vermont Yankee Nuclear Power Corporation
ATTN: Mr. Warren P. Murphy, Vice President
and Manager of Operations

RD 5, Box 169
Ferry Road
Brattieboro, Vermont 05301

Gentlemen:
Subject: Enforcement Conference for Inspection 50-271/54-20

This refers to the Enforcement Conference held by NRC Region I management and
starf with you and members of your staff at the regional office in King of
Prussia, Pennsylvania, on September 12, 1984. The conference was held to discuss
the apparent violations identified in Inspection Report 50-271/34-20.

This conference, the topics discussed and the meeting results are described in
the NRC Region 1 report which is enclosed with this letter. We are considering
the apparent violations for appropriate enforcement actions which will be trams-
mitted to you by letter at a later time.

No reply to this letter is required. Your cooperation is appreciated. Should
you have additional questions, please contact me.

Sincerely,

pri“:"""l 3:;:_;;48::

Richard W. Starostecki, Director

Division of Project and Resident
Programs

Enclosure: NRC Region I Enforcement Conference Report
for Inspection 50-271/34-20

cc w/encl:

Mr. R, W. Capstick, Licensing Engineer

Mr. W. F. Conway, President and Chief Executive Cfficer
Mr. J. P, Pelletier, Plant Manager

Mr. Donald Hunter, Vice "resident bcec w/encl:
Mr. Cort Richardson, Vermont Public Interest Region I Docket Room (w/concurrences)
Research Group, Inc. Senior Operations Officer (w/o encl)
Public Document Room (PDR) DPRP Section Chief
Local Public Document Room (LPDR) V. Rooney, NRR, OLB
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC) D. Holody, RI
NRC Resident Inspector O l
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